New York, 2 July 2024
Excellency,

We take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude to all delegations for their constructive engagement
in the process to get to a Declaration on Future Generations.

Annexed to this letter, you will find the REV2 of the Declaration on Future Generations, which has been
carefully crafted to reflect the collective insights and interventions made by Member States to date. We
believe that this revised text successfully addresses the needs and interests of future generations while
reflecting the priorities and actions envisioned by Member States.

At the request of some delegations, we also take this opportunity to share with you the explanation of the
concepts, “future-proofing”, “anticipatory and forward-looking”, “future-oriented organizational culture”
and “futures literacy” provided by the Co-Facilitators during the reading on 1 July 2024.

As indicated, the presentation of REV2 will take place on Monday, 8 July 2024 from 3:00pm to 6:00pm
in the Trusteeship Council Chamber, at the level of Permanent Representatives. The aim of this
consultation is to foster a collective understanding of the way forward. We therefore invite Permanent
Representatives to focus their remarks on priorities and issues of strategic importance.

An updated roadmap for the remainder of the intergovernmental process is provided below:

Date Time Objective Venue
8 July 2024 3:00pm - 6:00pm Informal Consultation at Trusteeship Council
Ambassadorial Level Chamber
REV?2
9 July 2024 10:00am — 1:00pm | Third reading (continuation) Trusteeship Council
& REV2 Chamber
3:00pm — 6:00pm
19 July 2024 10:00am —1:00pm  Third reading (continuation)

REV?2
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